CLERC/Vision Report submitted to 19D Cabinet meeting via Zoom for Oct 30, 2021
Hello to DG Joyce and my fellow cabinet members.

Most club I know are doing eyeglass collection, but sadly we are not seeing those number get reported in MYLION.

In the Vision Metrics there are only 11 of 51 clubs that have reported eyeglasses this term. Fellow Zone Chairs we really need to push reporting on MYLION. 

Eyeglasses get reported as 1 for 1. For every pair of glasses or lenses send in, count it as 1 person served. We all know that not all of them can be used, but the intent behind the collection is the hope that every pair can be recycled and be of service to someone else. So last year we adopted of unified reporting system of 1 for 1. 

So far this term 19D Lions have recycled 8405 pairs of glasses, isn’t that wonderful for just 11 clubs? Can you imagine how high the numbers would be if we got all 51 clubs reporting. It would be amazing for sure.

Keep up the good work everyone, send me your tallies if you have time, but most of all report, report, and report. ( 

Thank you. See you all at the meeting.

Karen Bassett

19D Cabinet Vision/CLERC Chair

